
Lisa M. Keeler 

P.O. Box 1243 

Bellingham, WA 98227-1243 

contact@lisakeeler.com 

 

February 17, 2025 

 

 Re:  Reference for Kari Petrasek  

 

I have known Kari Petrasek for eight years. We first met serving on the Washington Women 

Lawyers State Board, and we are both Fellows of the American Bar Foundation Fellows. I have 

never interacted with her in the courtroom or on a legal matter, but I have seen firsthand her 

keen organization and attention to detail as the Treasurer of WWL and when organizing events 

for the Fellows. In WWL, I observed her as an active Board member, posing good questions and 

sharing good insights. She regularly volunteered for additional responsibilities and was always 

professional and collaborated well with others.  

 

Since joining the Board of Governors, I have had the opportunity to interact with her as the 

District 2 Governor. When I have sought information about issues before the Board, she has been 

open, communicative, and responsive.  

 

Kari has often spoken of how much she enjoys serving the public and the legal community.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Lisa M. Keeler 
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